
From: TOBY.GOULD@london-fire.gov.uk 
Sent: 18 June 2017 16:41 
Cc: _Sue_,Redmond@lbhf.gov.uk; Beverley.tarka@haringey.gov.uk; Clare.Chamberlain@rbkc.gov.uk; bbrownlee@westminster.gov.uk; john.morgan@hounslow.gov.uk;I L F B L R G j L F B L A L I N K 

B LALINK I natasha.bishopp(5)rbkc.gov.uk; mary.harpley@hounslow.gov.uk 
Subject: OFFICIAL - Grenfell Tower incident - DSC Briefing (18th June 2017) 
Attachments: OFFICIAL - Grenfell Tower incident DSC Briefing (18th June 2017).docx 

Sent to London L A CEOs and EP Teams on behalf of Mary Harpley, Deputy L L A G (Humanitarian Assistance) 

Dear colleagues, 

Please find attached the minutes of the 10.00 teleconference briefing held for Directors of Children's and Adults Social Care this morning. 

Thank you forthe offers of report received to assist RBKC with the appointment of a social worker for each of the families affected by this incident. 

Please note that coordination of all deploy ments of nominated social workers is being led by Natasha Bishopp, RBKC supported by John Morgan, LB of Hounslow. Al l social workers will be contacted in advance of deployment and should not self 
deploy without prior confirmation. 

Please pass this email on to appropriate Directors within your Borough. 

Kind regards 
Toby Gould 
London Resilience Group 

Email disclaimer 
The informalion in Ihis email may conlain confidential or privileged materials. 
Please read the full email disclaimer notice at london-fire. gov.uk/EmailDisclainier 

For fire safety advice please go to london-fire.gov.uk/YourSafetv 
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